1. Home

Richmond Station Newsletter - August 23, 2018

By Richmond Station August 23, 2018 | 7:35 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

School is back in session for most San Francisco schools as of this week. SFPD and other city agencies are working together to keep our students safe. By slowing down and watching for pedestrians drivers can greatly reduce the odds of a collision. Please see pages 13 and 14 for more back to school safety information.

Distracted driving is a major contributor to traffic collisions. This includes using your cell phone while driving. Check out this weeks tips.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Makes an Immediate Arrest Following a Homicide in the Mission 25-001

January 02, 2025 | 5:00 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Arrests Prolific Narcotics Trafficker 24-162

January 02, 2025 | 4:49 PM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD Concludes Virtual Town Hall for December 20, 2024, Officer-Involved Shooting in the Central District 24-159(a)

December 31, 2024 | 1:06 AM Featured Crime News & Tips Announcements News Release

SFPD to Conduct DUI Saturation December 28th, 2024 24-161

December 27, 2024 | 7:29 PM

Events

Featured

Announcements

News Release